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The IPA is pleased to share the news of recent enhancements to the Energy Workforce Equity 
Portal to help facilitate more inclusive participation. 

The Portal now features skills-development training programs that can help Equity-Eligible 
Persons (EEPs) and non-EEPs build the knowledge and skills needed to enter the clean energy 
workforce. These training programs are not administered by the Agency, but by recognizing the 
need for this information in the Portal and including resources that EEPs can use to develop their 
skillsets, the IPA continues its mission to strengthen and advance equity in the clean energy 
industry. 

These additional education and training resources are available in a drop-down menu under the 
“For Job Seekers” tab and through a link on the resources page of the Portal. 

https://energyequity.illinois.gov/resources.html

